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Thank you for the opportunity to make the following submission to the inquiry into removing or 
reducing station access fees at Sydney Airport. 
 
As a member of the public I certainly do not feel encouraged to use the airport stations. If travelling 
alone in may be economically viable, but NOT when there are 2 or more passengers. 
 
Further, for someone who works at the airport it is extremely prohibitive. 
 
It would be nice to see the access fees removed. 
 
 
Yours 
 
Gavin Imhof 


